## TOWN OF GENEVA EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING February 19, 2025 at 5:30 P.M.

The meeting was called to order by President Lynn Burry. Roll call showed Council members Andrew Briggs, Stan Ringger, Arlen Mitchel, Agnes Schoch, Clerk-Treasurer, and Town Marshal Duane Booth. The town attorney was not present.

The Geneva Town Council held an executive session on Wednesday, February 19, 2025, at 5:30 PM at the Geneva Town Hall, 411 E Line St., Geneva, to receive information about and interview prospective employees pursuant to I.C. § 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(5).

Michael Padgett was interviewed by all council members for the open Deputy Marshal position with the Geneva Police Department at the annual rate of \$58,525.00.

No subject matter was discussed during the executive session other than the subject matter specified in the public notice.

Meeting adjourned.

Lvnn Burry, President

Arlen Mitchel, Council Member

Agnes Schoch, Council Member

Andrew Briggs, Vice President

Stan Ringger, Council Member

Christina Booth Clerk Treasurer

February 19, 2025 Executive Meeting Minutes